
Perry High School Advanced Dance Agreement 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 

Congrats on being selected to participate in our Advanced Dance program here at Perry! 

Advanced Dance is a very prestigious class. As advanced program participants, you will need to 

maintain high standards. My expectations are that students not only carry themselves with 

respect and citizenship while in class, but also across the Perry campus, outside of school, and at 

their home studios. You are now a representative of the Perry Dance Program! Class will consist 

of ballet, modern, and jazz technique, vocabulary, history, choreography, and many performance 

opportunities. Along with content, students will also learn dance etiquette, audition preparation, 

responsibility, and leadership. Here are the following expectations for Advanced Dance 

participants- 

1. Time: Rehearsals, performances, field trips, fundraisers, car washes, etc. are all part of 

being a program participant. These are required events. I am flexible should the occasion 

arise, but it is up to you to take responsibility for yourself. Please take the “dates to 

remember” and make arrangements to make sure there are no conflicts. This includes 

studio, work, doctor appointments, vacation, etc.  

**Note: If you have a conflict with any rehearsal or event and you fail to notify Ms. 

Miller two weeks ahead of time, there will be no way to make up points lost due to 

absence. You also risk being taken out of choreography. Conflicts should be 

communicated via email and in person.  

2. Reliability: Students who attend school regularly achieve at higher levels than students 

who do not have regular attendance. Your success as a class depends upon one another. 

Please be on time, and willing to always try your hardest. This shows respect for yourself, 

your class members, and your instructor. 

  

3. Dress Code: The PHS Dance Department’s dress code is black dance pants and black 

tank or tee shirt. This rule also applies for after school rehearsals. NO shorts or half tops. 

(Remember you are a steward of the dance program while you are on campus as well!) 

Communication is key! Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns you may 

have. Thank you in advance for your support, time, and commitment. I’m looking forward to a 

successful year. 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Rebecca Miller, B.Ed  

Perry High School 

miller.rebecca@cusd80.com 

http://cusd80.com/Domain/8136 

Pride*Progress*Purpose 
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Having a contract in place ensures that students and parents/guardians have a clear understanding 

of the advanced expectations. Please read the contract agreement and sign indicating that you 

received and understand the contract. If there is something that needs clarification please contact 

me. Both students and parents/guardians signatures are required.  

 

Date:_______________________________ 

Student Name (print): _______________________________ 

Student Signature: _______________________________ 

Parent/ Guardian Name (print): _______________________________ 

Parent/ Guardian Signature: _______________________________ 

 

 


